
From: BRACHVOGEL - <brachvogel1@msn.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2015 3:16 PM 
To: Stephen_Liss@Comcast.net 
Subject: City of Kalama 
 

Dear Mr. Liss: 
  
I am write on behalf of my client, the City of Kalama, in response to your letter of August 10, 
2015.  I want you to know that the City takes the content of your complaint seriously and I can 
assure you that we have looked into the matter.  
  
However, the City is satisfied is has complied with its obligations under the code and at this 
time decline your request to demand the termination of the Ahrens' current use of their 
property.  In addition to believing the City has met its obligation under the code, I note there is 
presently a dispute between your client and the Ahrens and we decline to become involved in 
that matter, absent an affirmative obligation to do so.  
  
Should you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to call me at (360) 721-0027. 
  
Best Regards,  
  
Paul Brachvogel 
Kalama City Attorney 


